## **WONDERFUL WORD PUBLISHERS**

## 1801 OLD HICKORY TRAIL

## **DeSoto Texas 75115**

Dear Family, Friends, and Supporters,

A lot of time has passed, and I am sorry I have not been able to write to you sooner. I pray all of you had a wonderful Christmas with no sickness. It was nice to say goodbye to 2020. May God bring brighter days in 2021. That will not happen unless we turn our hearts over to Him.

I want to thank all of you for the prayers, love offerings, and gifts to brighten my room, especially a wooden cross angel. Many have commented on it. Also, a green elf made with soft fabric. Thank-you to all who sent so many cards.

I am still in the rehab/long-term care facility. I still cannot walk. It is a sad situation, and my memory and brain doesn't work right. My kids are so sweet they wait patiently while I try to say what I want and then they fill in the word or thought for me. Some people may ask what happened to me. What I had was Fournier's gangrene. I have had 4 surgeries since August, and I have a huge wound that must be cleaned every day. I am not my old self, but God has been with me. I told the wound care nurses today that God was using them to be His helpers to heal the wound. They are amazed every time they clean it how well it is healing. I give a big "thank you" to all my nurses who have taken good care of me and to my CNAs. I have had such good care and attendance to my needs.

As some of you may know God took Judy home to be His. She had COVID pneumonia. Because of my illness and losing Judy we are in the midst of revamping the jobs at WWP. For many reasons I must step back. However, tracts are still going out through our distributors. Thank the Lord that he had given enough time before Judy passed away for tracts to be printed.

Again, I thank all who have prayed, given love gifts, and sent cards. Also, I want to give a big thank you to my son DJ and his wife Emily, and to Mrs. Gloria Brewster for their help. Soon all will get reorganized. Please pray for Wonderful Word Publishers.

Connie Cimino

Sincerely Yours,

**Please note change of address:** I will be doing all the office work for Wonderful Word in Texas. Our printing of the tracts are done here also. The work goes on and we appreciate you standing by us as we make these adjustments. I told Mrs. Connie she is still Mrs. Wonderful Word. We do our work by phone. Please send love gifts and support to this address.